
 
 

2024 Te Paepae o Aotea Uniform Update 
 
Kia ora e te whānau 
 
There has been some confusion around the uniform lowers (shorts, culottes, skirts and trousers) due 
to an incorrect statement in our frequently asked questions. We sincerely apologise for this mistake 
and any undue stress this has caused.  

All students should be in the new lowers supplied by NZ Uniforms.  

Students can continue to wear their existing Te Paepae o Aotea polo shirts, hoodies and jackets for 
2024.  

All whānau teachers will check in with students and whānau at their whānau meetings on Monday 
and Tuesday to ensure they have their uniform ready to go for the start of the year.  

As always, if you need support to ensure your child is in the correct uniform, please connect with us 
and we will work together to find a solution.  

Ngā mihi 

 
Rachel Williams  
Tumuaki  
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Uniform site now live for pre orders at NZ Uniform click on the link below 

tepaepaeoaotea.nzuniforms.com  

https://tepaepaeoaotea.nzuniforms.com/


Pop Up Shop Venue is Jubilee Gym 
Additional Te Paepae o Aotea School 

Uniform Information 
 

Unfortunately, due to ordering and shipping delays some of our uniform stock will be delayed. 
This has meant we have had to make a couple of changes to our uniform requirements for 
2024.  

The following is the latest estimated arrival times. 

Item Date Information update 

POLO 28 Jan 
These unfortunately will not be off the ship until Sunday, 
28 January in Auckland. They will then be driven down for 
distribution on Monday, 28 January and Tuesday, 29 January. 

BLOUSES March For 2024 only, Year 13 students will not be expected to purchase 
the new dress shirt. They can continue wearing a polo (existing or 
new) or a white shirt. If they wish to purchase a new shirt, they are 
welcome to. Hāwera High School blazers can be worn by Year 13 
students in 2024 if they have the Te Paepae o Aotea logo attached 
to them. Logos can be purchased at the school office. Year 11 and 
12 students are not allowed to wear white shirts in 2024. They can 
wear old or new school polo shirts until the new blouses arrive.  

SHIRTS March 

HOODIE March 

New students who do not have a hoodie can continue to wear 
plain black or blue thermals under their polo shirts. If they can find 
a second-hand Te Paepae o Aotea hoodie, they are welcome to 
wear this. If they still need an extra layer, they can wear a plain 
blue jersey or hoodie until the new hoodies arrive in March. 

SKIRT 24 Jan  
CULOTTE In stock  

FITTED 
TROUSERS 

In stock  

TROUSERS In stock  
FITTED 

SHORTS 
In stock  

SHORTS In stock  
BLAZERS June  

SCARF March  
HEADWEAR In Stock  



 


